
 

 

 

Dear Neighbors,  

The Niles Park District’s IceLand Ice Arena is preparing for its annual Ice Show. Each year the rink is 

transformed into a theater setting, and our young skaters are given the opportunity to perform in 

front of large audiences and showcase their talents.  The skaters range in age from three to adult and 

attract many family members, friends, and others in the community to the shows. Our skaters 

represent the Niles community as well as Edison Park, Norwood Park, Jefferson Park, Morton Grove, 

Des Plaines, Mount Prospect, Glenview, Park Ridge, and others. There are over 100 performers in this 

year’s show.  Our skaters work so hard and are so excited for the return of this annual opportunity.  

 

This year’s Ice Show title is Kooky, Spooky, Scary, Skatey! It will be a fun-filled assortment of acts that 

will take you on a kooky ride with characters like Beetlejuice, Casper the Friendly Ghost, and 

Wednesday Addams. The skaters will perform as soloists and in groups on our frozen stage.  For the 

past 52 years, skaters from IceLand have been performing in shows here. This year we will feature 

three performances on May 2, 3, and 4, 2025.  You may purchase program ad space for your special 

skater, business, or both. Skaters love seeing their “good luck” wishes in the program. Your ad or 

contribution will be printed and displayed in our Ice Show program. Each skater gets a program with 

their registration and additional programs will be for sale  throughout the three weekend shows, to 

spectators.  

 

If you would like to place an ad in our program, please provide us with your information on the 

enclosed order form. Submit the form with a camera ready copy of your ad and payment to: Niles 

Park District, Iceland Ice Arena, 8435 W. Ballard Rd., Niles, IL 60714. Please also email a copy of your 

artwork to Aforbes@niles-parks.org. We must have a digital copy. The deadline for submissions is 

Friday, March 28, 2025.  If you have any questions, please contact me at (847) 297-8010 or 

Aforbes@niles-parks.org.                                                                                                                                              

We look forward to working with you.  

Thank you for your support,  

Amy Forbes, Skating Director  
Niles IceLand  
 

January 26, 2025                                  


